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New Phone Software to Help Prevent Scam/Robo Calls 

On Thursday, June 22, Sue Hoffman will be working with PGH Networks for programming changes 

to our phone system. It will require all incoming callers to press a number to be connected to the 

patio homes 101-360, the community center and the health center. Armstrong offers this service for 

the 600 patio homes and the 700 apartments. We hope this will help to cut down on the number of 

robo and scam calls we have been receiving campus wide. The main phone number for Sherwood 

Oaks (724-776-8100) will not have this feature added.  Internal campus calls dialing 8xxx will not   

be affected. 

 

Retiree  

Maintenance employee, Sheldon Wehr, will be retiring after ten years of service here at Sherwood 

Oaks.  Sheldon’s last day is Monday, July 10. Please join me in wishing him the best of luck in 

retirement. Good wishes cards can be dropped off at the reception desk. 

 

Birthday Celebration 

“Anyone can cook, but only the fearless can be great.” Join us on 

Wednesday, June 28 in the Main Dining Room, and Café on a 

French themed cooking adventure with Remy (the rat) and Chef 

Linguini for our Disney’s “Ratatouille” movie birthday 

celebration.   

 

The menu includes lobster bisque, vichyssoise soup, beef 

bourguignon (French beef stew), coq au vin (chicken cooked in 

red wine), quiche Lorraine, scallops gratin, ratatouille, brie 

escalloped potatoes, haricots verts amandine (green beans), 

chocolate pots de crème and stuffed crepes suzette.   
 

Reservations are highly recommended for lunch and/or dinner by 

calling extension 8234 - with your name, number of people in 

your party and reservation time.  
 

Tune in to channel 951 at 1:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. to watch Ratatouille. 

 

 


